March 1, 2018

County of St. Paul
5015 - 49 Ave

St. Paul, AB

TOA 3A4

Re: Request for approval of directional signage on RR95 and Twyp Road 590.

The Lakeland Cross Country Ski Club requests permission to erect metal signs
(approximately 20 cm X 20 Cm) of a skier and a directional arrow either on existing
wooden or aluminium sign posts or on new posts.

We propose to erect two signs on both sides of the approaches to our Club trailhead
* on Range Road 95 before Township Road 584
* on Township Road 590 before Range Road 94.

We are very grateful for the support that the County has given our Club by waiving the
property tax payable by our hosts, Wayne and Arlene Cooknell and Suzanne Pruneau, on
their lands where our ski trails are located.

We are certainly willing to discuss the costs related to erecting these four (4) proposed
directional wood signs.

We believe that these road signs will help residents and visitors to our area access our high
quality cross-country ski trails and enhance our Club and area as a destination of choice for

cross-country skiing.

Yours truly,

Pirre Lamoureux ~.
President Lakeland Cross-Country Ski Club

cc: Wayne & Arlene Cooknell
Sue Pruneau



